SITE INSPECTION REPORT

I have inspected the Project site i.e., Nallala Village Sy.No. 1 of Nallala
Sate Forest of Hoskote taluk, Bangalore Rural District, on 06 -09 -2017. Presently
this area has been handed over to research wing of forest department. During the
inspection it was noted that the proposed area is the peak point and unavoidable for
creation of surge tank as it is very essential for sustaining the gravity flow of water.
The proposed area is mostly plain and located besides the KC valley pipe line and

the existing highway. Hence it is less prone to erosion

There are 16 small Buchnaina lanzan (maradi) trees in the project area raised
by the research wing for seed production. However, when trees are cut the area will
be prone to erosion and hence, the user agency has to take up rain water harvesting
measures as well as soil and moisture conservation works. Also, the user agency

has to take necessary measures to protect the adjoining forests from encroachment,
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forest fire, illegal felling.etc.




